

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Office of the Governor Harrisburg

THE GOVERNOR

September 9, 2019

Our Transportation Future 50 Milk Street, 16th Floor Boston, MA 02109

Dear Members of the Our Transportation Future Coalition:

Thank you for the correspondence regarding the Transportation and Climate Initiative's regional policy development process. I appreciate your support of this initiative, and your suggested priorities for the program design.

As governor, I have been a strong advocate for clean energy and solutions to improve access to transportation opportunities for all Pennsylvanians. Addressing the problems caused by climate change and mitigating their impacts is a complex process, and one that will require innovative input from stakeholders across our commonwealth and around the world.

We all have an investment in a clean environment. Our focus on increased reliance on clean energy, improved energy efficiency, and enhanced oversight of transportation and mobility options, are all critical in moving Pennsylvania forward. I am committed to working with the legislature and the commonwealth's agencies in the ongoing fight to protect Pennsylvania's citizens.

Thank you again for writing to me with your priorities and suggested outcomes of the Transportation and Climate Initiative policy design process. Please be assured that I give this issue serious consideration and know that I am committed to improving the quality of life for all Pennsylvanians. I look forward to working with you to bring a brighter future to Pennsylvania.

Sincerely,

TOM WOLF

Governor